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The Maine Death with Dignity act is a MUST in this country, particularly in the 
present time of decimating healthcare, social services, and disease research. This Act 
is so incredibly important to all Mainers, and we must ensure it stays legal and 
binding for us. We must allow for a humane exit from suffering, instead of starving, 
wasting, and painfully suffering until the body draws its last breath.


